
Appeal from York road and  

Christmas Community Team 

2017. 

Thank you for your support 

and donations of custard 

towards the Christmas 

Hamper. 

We provided 114 Christmas 

food hampers with this 

appeal, helping over 370 

people and providing gifts to 

around 200 children 

Welcome Back and 

Happy New Year! 

 

The Art and Dance clubs have 

started this week . 

If your child attends art or dance 

club please could you pick up at 

12.30pm through the  main en-

trance door. If they are in dance 

club on Monday, you can collect 

your child from the Garden room. 

Please could you practice putting 

socks and shoes on especially as 

the children will be removing them 

for dance.  

If they are in Art club on Friday 

please pick up at 12.30pm from 

the Orange room.  

  

 

Voluntary 

School Fund 
 

We do appreciate a  

regular half termly  

contribution of £5.00. 

 

Phonics Corner 
Practice clapping the 

beats (syllables) in words 

e.g the child’s name. 

‘NEW BUGGY PARK’ 

 
Exciting news! We have our 

new buggy park. It has 

been kindly built by one of 

our Parents and is ready to 

use. You will find it at the 

end of the school path, 

past our main front door. 

 

          Important Notice! 

Thank You 

For all the 

presents to 

staff this 

Christmas. 

We feel very 

appreciated! 

‘COOPERS ARMS’  

‘A big  

Thank you’ 

for the donation 

of £136  

following their 

Christmas  

Raffle. 
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Donation for  

Knitted Stuff 

£49.65 

Thank you 

  15th Jan School applications   

deadline 

10th Feb Half Term 

  

Diary Dates 



 

hammers, 

screwdrivers, 

pliers, adjustable 

spanners and 

saws. If anyone 

has an old foot 

pump or unused 

petrol cans we 

would like them 

too. Thank you 

Garage/Petrol 

Station 

We are going to be 

making a petrol/

garage station in the 

garden for the chil-

dren to use with the 

cars. In order to do 

this, we would appre-

ciate donations of 

plastic tools such as 

 

 

HELP WANTED! 
Do you have a spare hour to 

help audit the math’s 

resources (checking games are 

complete, listing equipment). 

If so please speak to any 

member of staff—your help 

would be greatly appreciated.  

Thank you 

 
 

 

Wellies 
Lots of mud 

in the garden 
at the  

moment. Your 
children need 
wellies and a pair of shoes to change in-to for back indoors. 

Nursery Open Day 

24th Feb 

End of Term 

Fri 10th  Feb 


